Vulcans Racing 2016-17

Contributed by Cindy Wednesday, 28 September 2016

Α

busy season awaits the Wanganui Vulcans Stockcar team. The Vulcans have been invited to compete at the Huntly Teams on November 18th and 19th and a teams race against Stratford will take place at Oceanview Speedway on Saturday 10th December. Later in the season the Vulcans will be off to Gisborne again for the NZ Stockcar Teams, and to Meeanee for the Peter Barry meeting.

The

WSSC invites any driver interested in making themselves available for Vulcans selection to attend a meeting at the Clubrooms on Saturday 8th October at 1pm. If you can't make it but are still interested, please contact Daryl James or Francis Potaka.

http://oceanviewspeedway.co.nz Powered by Joomla! Generated: 19 August, 2017, 10:03